

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 1st October 2021

Harvest Donations

For Harvest this year we are asking for donations to The Welcome Centre. The Welcome Centre is a food bank which provides food and other essentials to those in need in the Huddersfield area. They accept donations of most dried and tinned food as long as they are unopened and in date. They currently have a surplus of pasta so NO PASTA please. Please ensure donations are in school by Friday 15th October so they can be delivered before half term. You can access a list of items they do or do not take and also items they have shortages of at the link below:

Donate food and goods | The Welcome Centre







Flu Immunisation

Another plea from Locala for you all to please complete your Flu Consent Forms without further delay (whether or not you give permission). There has been a low percentage of forms received so far which could be due to the change in systems this year. If you need help in completing the form please do not hesitate to contact Locala Health and Wellbeing Team:

Tel: 0303 003 4488

Email: LCP.localachildhealth@nhs.net

Our school code is 107741 and further information can be found on the Newsletter section of our website.



What happens next?

Offers of a school place are sent by email on National Offer Day to the email address you have used. You will also be able to see your offer of a school place by logging into your Kirklees Parent Portal account.

National Offer Days

Secondary School	1 March 2022
Junior and Middle School	19 April 2022
Primary School (Reception)	19 April 2022